CLE DSP BULLETIN                  FEBRUARY 2021

	

	 Your Wages
CLE has reviewed the upcoming budget and will be providing all eligible employees with a 2.8% wage increase. These increases will be seen on your 2/05/21 payroll check.
OSOC-On Site On Call will be going to $10 per hour
CLE is making a change in their payroll rotation; 
You will receive a payroll check on 1/29/2021, 
2/05/21, 2/19/21, 3/05/21 and every two weeks 
[bookmark: _GoBack]following. Refer to CLE’s website for a detailed list.
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Thank You for your continued support of our consumers.

We will continue to seek and offer safe activities for our consumers to participate in during this pandemic. 

We appreciate you keeping our consumers engaged and active.

Please let your supervisor know if you have any good ideas for activities, that you would like to share. 
CLE continues to offer referral BONUSES.
Referring Employee will receive a $50.00 gift card once the referred employee has completed 
3 months of employment with CLE 
AND
Another $50.00 gift card after that employee has completed 6 months of employment with CLE
[image: ]
Please contact HR if you are due a referral bonus or are referring a new employee. 














COVID-19 VACCINE for DSPs

CLE has continued to be in communictaion with FCBDD and the Franklin County and Columbus City Health Depts. advocating for COVID-19 vaccines for both our consumers and staff. This has become a very frustarating task but we will continue to act in the best interest of all. We have received lots of conflicting information and as we sort through it all, we will continue to keep you informed to the best of our abilities. The statement below was emailed to us on Friday, January 29, 2021. 


[image: ]
Check US Out on Facebook and Website 
Our social media is continuously updating and changing, so check it 
our frequently.
Let us know if there is something, you would like to see on it.  
Share with the consumers you work with also as we also have 
consumer features (like our new Podcast). 
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	Thank You All for making our 2020 Annual Training a Success
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The Columbus Public Health Department has asked us to tell you that they are out of vaccine for
Phase 1 cligible staff, for the fime being, and to please not call them, but to check their web link
below to leamn when more might be available. The Columbus Public Health Department believes
that it will may get more vaccine for Phase 1A cligible staff but not for Phase 1A cligible
Individuals, For obtaining vaceines for Individuals please sce the c-mail and its attachments also
sent to you today with the subject “FCBDD Now Scheduling Vaccinations for 1A Individuals But
Not Staft”.

At this time. Columbus Public Health has closed registration for Phase 1A as Columbus Public
Health does not currently have vaccine available for Phase 1A. To stay updated on changes to
vaccine availability for Phase 1A, please visit Columbus Public Health’s website at:

https://www.columbus.gov/Templates/Detail.aspx?id=2147518203.

Altemnatively, staff can follow Columbus Public Health on Facebook or Instagram for more
frequent updates regarding vaceine registration for Phase 1A. Please do not call Columbus Public
Health’s COVID-19 Call Center at this time to attempt to check on 1A availability.

Larry Macintosh
Director, Administrative & Support Services
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